
 

 

Students have been busy creating their one-of-a-kind 

artwork for the Square 1 Art Program. 

Your child’s personalized art work will be arriving 

next week. You can order art keepsakes and help 

raise funds for the school! 

 

 

More details about how to order, will be coming home with 

your child next week.  


